
 
  

March 22, 2022 

ADEKA CORPORATION 

 

Notice regarding the impact of the Fukushima coastal earthquake 
 
ADEKA CORPORATION (President: Hidetake Shirozume) announced the current impact of 

the earthquake that hit the coast of Fukushima Prefecture on March 16. 
We would like to express our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the disaster. 

 
 

1. Employee safety confirmation status 
The safety of all employees has been confirmed and there is no personal damage. 

 
2. Impact on product supply and production to customers 

ADEKA Soma Plant (Soma City, Fukushima Prefecture) operates based on Business 
Continuity Management System certification, so there is no problem in supplying 
products to our customers. 
Currently, some production equipment and ancillary equipment have been damaged, 
and production has been suspended and investigation and restoration work is underway.  
We are working on a quick recovery, but we plan to resume operations in early May at 
the earliest. 

We operate normaly : Kashima Plant, Chiba Plant and Fuji Plant. 
 

 
We put the safety of our employees and their families first, and provide a stable supply of 

products to our customers. 
We will make further announcements as soon as more information becomes available. 
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